A nutes of the Meeting of the Board of Post Graduate Studies in English, held on 07-04-2015 in the office of the Head, Department of English.

The meeting was held to restructure the existing M A Syllabus in accordance with the new Choice Based Credit System to be implemented from 2015. The syllabus was thoroughly discussed by the members and many changes were suggested. The final syllabus appended incorporated the suggested changes in accordance with the guidelines provided by the Dean Academics. The following members were present in the meeting:

	o P
1. Professor Hamida Bano	(Chairperson)
2. Professor G R Malik	(Expert) gretch
3. Professor Nazir Ahmad Malik	(Expert)
4. Professor Abdul Rashid Malik	(Member)
5. Dr Nusrat Jan	(Member)
6. Dr Mufti Mudasir	(Member)
7. Dr Tasleem War	(Member) 7 4 2015
8. Ms Shahida Jabeen	(Member) halled
9. Ms Rubeena Jabeen	(Member)
10.Dr Tanveer Jehan	(Member)
11.Dr Qazi Khursheed	(Member) $\left(\begin{array}{c} 0 \\ 0 \\ 0 \end{array} \right)$
12.Mr Aabid Ahmad	(Member)
13.MsFurrukh Faizan	(Member) gus

Professor Hamida Bano

Chairperson and Head